Public Hearing Notice
Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Village of Springville Board of Trustees on Monday March 17, 2025 at 7:01 pm at 65 Franklin St in the Boardroom for the purpose of tentative budget hearing for the 2025-2026 Budget.  
Timothy Michaels
Mayor
Village of Springville



“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”

